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Receive Staff Update on the Climate Change Advisory Committee Presentation to the Board of
Commissioners from August 21, 2023

Introduction & Background: On August 21, 2023, the Climate Change Advisory Committee made a
presentation to the Board of Commissioners (BOC) which outlined a number of recommendations
related to electrification and energy efficiency.  Subsequent to the presentation, there was BOC
interest in hearing from staff about the status of any efforts currently underway towards these items.

Discussion & Analysis:  See presentation

How does this relate to the Comprehensive Plan:  The recommendations and staff actions relate to
several parts of the Resiliency plan element.

Budgetary Impact: There is no budgetary impact to receive this update.

Recommendation/Motion: N/A
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